International Grand Representatives Association

IN MEMORIUM

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

Sister Marilyn S. Lambert, President, has granted me the privilege of serving as her Chaplain during the next Triennium, 2015-2018. It is our desire to pay tribute to all of our current and former Grand Representatives who served as Grand Representatives and who have been called to their Eternal Home, during this Triennium. We solicit your assistance so that we may gather the necessary notification of the deaths occurring within your jurisdiction. You may send me an email, or a snail mail. The requested information is posted below. This form may be printed.



Email address is: igrachaplain@gmail.com
Mail to: Mrs. Sue Condit, IGRA Chaplain

417 SW Horseshoe Bay Port St. Lucie, FL 34986

Please submit the following information:

Name	litle & Term:	
Address:		
City:	State/Province:	
Postal Code:	Country/Region	
Grand Representative of:	in:	
Years of Commission:	Date of Death:	
Family of deceased: name:		
Address:		
Survivor email:		
Special		
Note:		